VILLAGE OF HARRISTOWN

CLOSED BOARD MEETING

APRIL 26, 2021

Mayor Deverell called the Closed Session of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Harristown to order at 9:34 PM.

Present: Trustees Teresa Acree, Larry Ditty, Kourt Mooney, Jay Trusner and Kevin Vessels. Also present were Penny Allen, Clerk; Attorney Andrew Weatherford (via ZOOM) and Mayor Evelyn Deverell.

Purpose of the Closed Session: Well Leases, Ordinance Violation and Personnel.

Attorney Weatherford does not have an update on the Leases for the wells. He is trying to contact the landowner.

The Ordinance Violations for 153 Western were discussed. In the March 3, 2021 Court appearance, Heidi Ashworth asked for an extension in order for her to obtain legal counsel. This request was granted. Attorney Weatherford will advise of next date for Court appearance.

As of this date, John Morgan is the only Public Works employee the Village has on staff. The need for additional help was discussed. The Mayor was instructed to place ads in newspapers for Public Works position.

With no further business, the Closed Session was adjourned at 10:02 PM by Mayor Deverell.

Transcribed from ZOOM recording by Mayor Evelyn Deverell